
2024 NJAYF CHAMPIONSHIPS
SECURITY PROTOCOLS

New Jersey American Youth Football (NJAYF) has implemented several security protocols for the

2024 NJAYF Championships. This event is being held on November 3, 2024 at Sam Pepe

Memorial Field located at 489 Forest Hills Parkway, Bayville, NJ 08721.

The security protocols are as follows. Failure to comply will result in said person(s) not being

able to enter the premises.

❖ Manual inspection of spectator bags, including but not limited to, purses, backpacks,

fanny packs, diaper bags, computer bags, camera bags, duffle bags, etc.

❖ No weapons, including but not limited to, knives or guns are permitted on premises.

❖ Alcoholic beverages, narcotics, and all other drugs, including but not limited to,

marijuana are not permitted on the premises; with the exception of prescription drugs

which are permitted with appropriate documentation.

❖ No profanity, gang innuendo and/or symbols are permitted on premises, including on

clothing or personal accessories.

❖ No carts or wagons are permitted on premises.

❖ No coolers (aside from team water coolers) are permitted on premises.

Furthermore, any threat made against an NJAYF Staff Member, volunteer, referee, or athletic

trainer will result in a prompt removal from the premises. No refunds will be given to spectators

in the event of being removed from the premises. A refusal to vacate the property will be

referred to local law enforcement and criminal trespassing charges will be levied against said

individual(s). Moreover, said person(s) will be barred from any and all NJAYF events and facilities

for the following year and risk being suspended indefinitely from any and all NJAYF programs

and events.

All information above is subject to change or adjustment


